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September 18, 2017 

 

Kym Schure 

12826 CR 37 

Sterling, CO 80751 
 

RE: Dollerschell Pit, Permit No. M-1986-074 

 Technical Revision No. 1 (TR01). Withdrawn 

   

       

Dear Mr. Schure: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received correspondence from 

Christopher Hayes of the Hayes Law Firm, LLC. requesting to withdraw the Technical Revision No. 1 

application.  Per our telephone conversation on Friday September 15, 2017, you confirmed your desire to 

withdraw the application.   

 

Given this, as of September 15, 2017, the Technical Revision No. 1 application has been withdrawn from 

consideration.  

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC:  Christopher Hays, The Hayes Law Firm LLC. chayes@hayeslawfirmllc.com 

 Jeff Fugate, AGO Jeff.Fugate@coag.gov 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS wally.erickson@state.co.us 
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